
Freshman Orientation/Meet the Teacher Night 
 
 
Freshman Orientation/Meet the Teacher Night will be held next week on Thursday, 
August 21st at 6 pm in the high school auditorium. After a brief orientation, students will 
have the opportunity to follow their schedules, visit their classrooms, and meet their 
teachers for the upcoming school year. Teachers can answer any questions during this 
time. Meet the Teacher Night will last from 6-8 pm. Schedules will be available in the 
students' homerooms but will also be released via the student portal on Monday, August 
18th for students and parents to view. 
We look forward to meeting you next week. 
 


